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Meet the team at 
Hunter Stockfeeds 
 

This months staff introduction is Jim 
Jowett.  Jim has joined the team as a 
transport operator and is the proud 
driver of our new Mack Trident.   

Jim was previously Operations Manager 
at Champions IGA, Long Gully.  Jim 
brings to the business a wealth of 
knowledge and will also assist the 
business with the development of 
policies and procedures  
and safe work practices. 

On weekends Jim can be found floating 
down the Edwards River in his 1/2 cab 
fibreglass outboard, chasing the elusive 
murray cod. 

 

 

A few quick facts about Callan 
 

Favourite AFL Team: Collingwood 
Favourite Treat:  Lasagna 
Favourite Vehicle: 79 Series Landcruiser 
Favourite Ride: YZ 450F 

Welcome to 2021 
 

Welcome to 2021— I trust that you and your team enjoyed 

the festive season and hope that your were able to spend 

some time with your families.   

The 2020 harvest has wrapped up and what a ripper, the 

local area around Elmore, was very fortunate to experience 

one of the best grain harvests that has been seen in the 

area for many years.   

As a result of the renewed enthusiasm in the grain industry, 

Hunter Stockfeeds have partnered with Tasmanian 

Stockfeed Services and Van Diemen’s Land Commodities to 

meet the needs of grain growers and traders.   

As we have mentioned a number of times in our previous 

newsletters, customer service is our number one priority.   

One of the issues we have been concentrating on is trying to 

deliver your orders quickly and efficiently.   During late 2020 

the decision was made to increase our fleet and order an 

additional prime mover. 

Welcome to 2021— a great start to the new year, the new  

Mack Trident has arrived and has been fully operational 

since day one of arrival.  Jim Jowett has joined the transport 

operator team and is looking forward to meeting you—our 

clients.   

The team at Hunter Stockfeeds look forward to working with 

you during 2021. 

 

 

Stay safe, keep smiling and enjoy the journey!    

Craig and the team at Hunter Stockfeeds 

 


